
 

 

 

December 21th, 2018 

Everyone, 

Mark your calendars! Save the date! Fire Service Day during the upcoming legislative session will be 

held on May 29th, 2019 in the North Lobby on the first floor of the State Capitol Building. 

The co-chairs of the Fire/EMS Caucus have not yet set a date for their next meeting which I expect to be 

held after the First of the New Year. I will let everyone know when that meeting will happen as soon as I 

can. 

Just in case you missed my last legislative update, I have included again a video link of the most recent 

Fire/EMS Caucus meeting that was held on December 12th: 

http://www.ctn.state.ct.us/ctnplayer.asp?odID=15823when 

Again, I urge all of our members to encourage their respective representatives and senators to join the 

Fire/EMS Caucus. We need the support of both returning and newly-elected legislators to help us with 

our legislative priorities. 

If you would like to receive a copy of this update by email, please contact me by email and I will add 

your name to my distribution list. 

I hope everyone has a safe and joyous holiday season. 

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays! 

Sincerely, 

Leon Collins 

Legislative Representative 

The Connecticut State Firefighters Association 

49 Midwood Road 

Branford, CT 06405 

(203) 494-7842 voice and text 

http://www.ctn.state.ct.us/ctnplayer.asp?odID=15823when


(203) 481-1446 fax 

collins@csfa.org email 

http://csfa.org website 

 

http://csfa.org/

